
 
All boaters are invited to participate in the 2011 Boat Parade of Lights in Dana 

Point Harbor.  Celebrating the Harbor’s 40th Anniversary, the theme for this year’s 
Boat Parade is “Santa Salutes the 1970s”.   

 
The Parade of Lights has become an exciting annual tradition in Dana Point Harbor; 
your participation is a valuable contribution to the community spirit of this holiday 

season.  We hope that you will get creative and have fun!   
 

To enter your boat, please fill out an entry form and return it to the Dana Point 
Harbor Association no later than December 5th.   

 
Please visit www.danapointharbor.com for more information on the  

2011 Boat Parade of Lights, including details for the  
Pre-Parade Skippers’ Party/Meeting, or to download an entry form. 

 
 For questions please contact Kim Tilly at 949 357 3800. 

 

Boating Announcement  

Boater Registration Open for 
37th Annual Dana Point Harbor  

Boat Parade of  Lights  
December 9, 10, 16, and 17 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 
 
 

www.OCDPH.com 


